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Present: Susan Feld, Kelly Roy, M. Barbara Trube, and Jenna Thompson
The meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm. It was noted that this meeting was dedicated to discussing student concerns as the end of the semester approaches and how to handle these issues. Each faculty member shared concerns about students in their classes who were struggling with success or not present. Discussion ensued about potential options to suggest to students. Processes for late withdrawals were reviewed.
Respectfully submitted,
Kelly Roy
